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Provider Memorandum 
 
UB/837I Drug Code Billing and NDC Requirements 

Effective January 1, 2021, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) will require all claims billed on 837I/UB-04 
claim forms to include the appropriate National Drug Code (NDC) for the corresponding billed drug HCPC* 
codes. This requirement is consistent with the Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS) 
Hospital Handbook, Chapter 200. 

The edit, M119-Missing/incomplete/invalid/deactivated/withdrawn National Drug Code (NDC), will 
deny claims submitted electronically or on paper UB-04 (837I) forms. It can be found in the Hospital 
Appendices PDF file on the HFS website. 

Molina encourages providers to use this memo as reference when submitting claims. 

Questions? 
Providers who have questions, concerns, or would like additional training—including how to use the 
Molina Provider Portal—may contact their Provider Network Manager or email the Provider Network 
Management team at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

For help identifying your Provider Network Manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at 
MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Join Our Email List 
Join Molina’s provider email list! Be the first to receive news and updates about Molina services 
delivered automatically to your inbox. Simply click here, fill out the form, and submit to get started. 

Note: Molina’s website and documents are best viewed in Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge. 

*Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System 
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